

Broadway, Sidmouth, Devon EX10 8RG

United Kingdom

Telephone +44 (0)1395 513984

Facsimile +44 (0)1395 514539

www.stjohnsdevon.co.uk

Email contact.stjohns@iesmail.com

30th January 2017

NSPCC Number Day

Dear Parents and Guardians

It is NSPCC Number Day this Friday. There will be a number themed 'digital mufti' with a donation of £1 and a whole school cake sale at break time - £1.00 for cakes. All proceeds will go to the NSPCC.

If you are able to donate any cakes or love cooking cookies then any donations would be gratefully accepted. Please could you bring any cakes to room 12 at 08:25am on Friday morning. We can only accept nut-free cakes and cookies please.

Many thanks as always for your kind support.

Sally

Adding it up for children

The money raised from Number Day is spent protecting children. To find out how abuse changes childhoods, visit our **website**:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/fighting-for-childhood/how-abuse-changes-childhood/?utm_source=Adestra&utm_medium=email&utm_content=website&utm_campaign=170127-schools-numberday-1weektogo

By taking part in Number Day, you're helping us to ensure children everywhere have a happy and safe childhood.

Thank you for your support.

Number Day Team





